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        UAE NATIONAL DAY HOLIDAYS             

 

Dear Parents, 

We are happy to inform you that on account of the 53rd UAE National Day, our school will observe holidays 
on Monday-2nd December and Tuesday-3rd December 2024.  

Classes will resume as usual on Wednesday-4th December 2024. 

We encourage you to celebrate this joyous event with your family, cherishing the spirit of unity and pride 
in the nation’s remarkable achievements. 

 
Warm regards, 

 
 

Asha Alexander                     ألكسندر آشا 
Principal                      المدرسة مديرة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change    المناخ  تغير - التنفيذي الرئيس  
 

 

 


